
Mason Police arrested two suspects in two separate past-occurred sexual assault cases. See 
below for updates to the previously issued Timely Warning Notifications: 
 

 On May 3, 2015, Mason Police issued a Timely Warning Notification for an incident at 
Potomac Heights involving a female victim (GMU student) who may have unknowingly 
ingested an unidentified drug prior to being sexually assaulted by a male suspect (former 
GMU student) known to the victim. The suspect was arrested by Mason Police on June 
1, 2016 and transported to Fairfax County Adult Detention Center and therefore no 
longer poses a criminal threat to the campus community.  
 

 On March 21, 2016, Mason Police issued a Timely Warning Notification for an incident at 
Potomac Heights involving a female victim (GMU student) who was sexually assaulted 
by a male suspect (non-GMU) whom the victim met through an online dating application. 
The suspect was arrested by Mason Police on June 1, 2016 and transported to Fairfax 
County Adult Detention Center and therefore no longer poses a criminal threat to the 
campus community. 
 

As a reminder, members of the Mason community are encouraged to report all crimes and 
suspicious persons or incidents, however minor, to Mason Police immediately at (703) 993-2810 
or 9-1-1 (for Mason Korea, call 1-1-9). 
 


